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ALLIANCE

ACADEMY WINS

AT RLC
Alliance Academy for Innovation had over
60 people place at RLC!

On January 17th,  Alliance
Academy for Innovation
went to Lambert High
School to compete in this s
year 's RLC. We had a blast
there going to the many
innovative workshops they 
 had as well as networking
with the other FBLA
chapters there as well

Naturally, we did amazing at this year's FBLA Region
Leadership Conference,.. Over 60 of our FBLA members
placed at RLC and we held our own against the top chapters
in the region like South Forsyth and Lambert High School. It is
safe to says this year's RLC was a massive success and we
could ot be more proud  of our members.. 
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Team flexing their
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Memebers showing
off their medals
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